
 

 

 

To My Valued Patients: 

 

I write to you today to share some exciting news! I am very fortunate to have had the pleasure 

and opportunity to provide dental services for 23 years in Victoria. Thanks to the very hard 

work of my dedicated staff and your loyal patronage, my practice has become a source of 

pride and satisfaction in my life. After thoughtful consideration, I have determined that this is 

the right time to begin to slow down my operating schedule. Because your access to care is of 

primary importance to me, it was necessary to find the right partner to join our practice. 

 

I have been fortunate to find an ideal dentist to join our team. His name is Dr. Andrew Sweet. 

Andrew was born and raised in Prince George B.C and completed his Bachelor of Science 

degree at the University of Alberta. Andrew then went on to complete his Doctor of Dental 

Medicine degree at Case Western Reserve University in Cleveland, Ohio where he was 

president of his graduating class. After dental school, Andrew was honoured with acceptance 

to two post-doctoral specialty programs, but after much deliberation, he decided to focus on 

becoming an outstanding general dentist. Andrew has trained extensively at the Kois Center 

in Seattle (where I am a mentor), a world leader in advanced dental training. He is dedicated 

to providing patients with excellent personalized care and I can proudly say Dr. Sweet will be 

a great asset to the office.  

 

We will be working together to ensure that our patients continue to receive the quality of care 

and service you and your family deserve and have come to expect. I feel Andrew’s warm 

personality and attention to detail will mesh well with patients and staff alike. 

 

I am confident that you will join me in welcoming Andrew to the practice – we look forward 

to working together to care for you as your family dentists for many years to come.  

 

 

Warmest Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Richard Burns 

 

 


